
 
 

DATE:  October 17, 2022 
             
 

TO: UAW General Motors Local Union Presidents, Chairpersons, Vice Presidents, Recording 
Secretaries, and Financial Secretaries 

 
Manufacturing Executive Directors, Plant Directors, Plant Personnel Directors, Divisional Labor 
Relations Directors, GM Labor Relations Staff, and GM Benefits Staff 

 
RE: UAW-GM KEY 4 BUSINESS UPDATE 
 
 
This announcement is intended for UAW Regional Directors, UAW Regional Servicing 
Representatives, UAW General Motors Department Staff, Local Union Presidents, Chairpersons, 
Manufacturing Executive Directors, Plant Directors, Plant Personnel Directors, Divisional Labor 
Relations Directors and Staffs, and GM Benefit Staff Members. 
 
Greetings: 
 
Due to timing issues, compounded by other events, and pending holidays, we are postponing the October 
27th Business Update until early in 2023. 
 
Any travel or room reservations that have already been made should be cancelled as a new call letter will 
be issued prior to the meeting in 2023. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and look forward to seeing you at that time for this important business 

update postponement. 

 
 
 

Bryan Czape      Mark Polglaze 
Top Administrative Assistant    Executive Director, NA Labor Relations 
UAW General Motors & Gaming Departments General Motors  

 

                                            
Attachments 
cc: Officers                           Mike Perez  
 Regional Directors     Rosie Bush 
 Assistant Regional Directors    Kim Carpenter 
 Regional Representatives    Manufacturing Executive Directors 
 UAW-GM Department Staff    CCA Regional Directors 
        Sector HR Directors 


